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CITY OF SEDAN 

MINUTES OF NOVEMBER 2, 2022 

The Sedan City Council met for the council’s regularly scheduled meeting, on November 2, 2022, 

beginning at 5:30 PM, with Mayor Jack Warren presiding. Council members present: Bryan 

Blankinship, Jesse Kate Buck, Jaime Morris and Sharon Payne. Council member Brett Dickens was 

absent. Employees present: Sherry Miller, John Miller, Kirk Richardson, and Ralene Davis. Guests 

present: None.  

Jaime Morris made a motion to approve the amended agenda. Bryan Blankinship seconded the 

motion. Motion carried. 

A motion to approve the minutes from the regular meeting held on October 19, 2022, was made by 

Jaime Morris, and seconded by Sharon Payne. Motion carried. 

A motion to approve the minutes from the regular meeting held on October 31, 2022, was made by 

Bryan Blankinship, and seconded by Jaime Morris. Motion carried. 

A motion to approve the bills in the amount of $55,285.17, was made by Jaime Morris and seconded 

by Bryan Blankinship. Motion carried. 

Public Forum: None 

 

Mayor Jack Warren announced that the owners of the former Masonic Lodge, located at 500 W 

Cherokee, wants to donate the building and land to the Sedan Public Library. Per the donor’s 

request, the transaction will not be completed until January of 2023. Jaime Morris made a motion to 

give Jack Warren permission to sign the contract on behalf of the City. Sharon Payne seconded the 

motion. Motion carried.  

 

Mayor Jack Warren discussed the Appleby sidewalk funds. Work will begin on sidewalks in the 300 

block of North Chautauqua next week. He also discussed possibly using some of the Appleby 

sidewalk funds for a sidewalk on North Sherman, between Main and Elm Streets.  

 

John Miller asked if he may advertise for an employee to replace one who quit. Council agreed that 

he should advertise as soon as possible.  

 

Ralene Davis advised council that on Saturday, November 12, FOCCAS will be hosting a ribbon 

cutting and open house from 1-3 PM at the new animal shelter building. Everyone is invited to attend. 

At 5:50 PM, Sharon Payne made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Jaime Morris seconded the motion. 

Motion carried and the meeting was adjourned. 

 

__________________________________                   ________________________________ 

Jack Warren, Mayor                      Sherry Miller, City Clerk 


